
Fundraising Story 

Ward 10
Withybush Hospital



Following extensive 
refurbishment and 
modernisation, Withybush 
Hospital’s Ward 10 re-
opened to patients on 
Monday 6 April 2020.

The new look ward provides 
an improved and enhanced 
environment in which to 
care for designated 
oncology and haematology 
patients, and those with 
complex palliative care 
needs.



The development benefited from more than £500,000 of 
charitable donations from the health board’s 
Pembrokeshire Cancer Services Fund, Elly’s Ward 10 Flag 
Appeal, together with significant donations also received 
from the late Luke Harding and his family.



“All of us involved in 
Elly’s Ward 10 Flag 
Appeal are incredibly 
proud of this 
achievement. We could 
never have dreamt to 
raise over £210,000 for 
this project but we did!!  
Staff deserve the best 
possible environment to 
work in, and patients to 
recover in. It really does 
have the wow factor!”

Elly’s Ward 10 Flag Appeal raised over £210,000



The modernised ward 
was designed involving
staff, patients, healthcare 
professionals, hospital 
managers, fundraisers, 
key stakeholders, including 
Hywel Dda Community 
Health Council and local 
suppliers.



The ward provides:
• Five en-suite single beds   

to enable greater privacy
• Two four-bedded bays 
• One three-bedded bay 
• Improved overnight 

facilities for relatives
• Dedicated day/dining room 

for patients
• Facilities to support those 

with bariatric needs
• Multi-disciplinary team 

meeting room and video 
conferencing facility

• A roof top garden is in the 
initial stages of planning




